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From: Stark, Justin
To: "larry@aws-waste.com"
Subject: Exit Interview - Associated Waste Services (EPAID: FLR000233403)
Date: Thursday, February 20, 2020 2:10:00 PM


Good Afternoon,
 
This email serves as an exit interview for the Compliance Evaluation Inspection (“CEI”) conducted on
Wednesday, February 20, 2020 by the Florida Department of Environmental Protection (“FDEP”) to
determine compliance with federal and state regulations for hazardous waste.
 
The following records are required:
 


1. Spill Prevention, Control, and Countermeasure (SPCC): Pursuant to 40 CFR 279.45,
transporters of used oil are subjected to all applicable Spill Prevention, Control and
Countermeasures (40 CFR part 112). Please provide the most up-to-date SPCC.


2. Training Records: Pursuant to 62-710.600(2)(c) FAC, a transporter of used oil shall train its
employees on proper used oil management and retain these records for at least three years.
Please provide the facility’s training records for 2020.    


3. Used Oil Annual Report: Pursuant to 62-710.510(5) FAC, No later than March 1 of each year,
each person required to register in accordance with rule 62-710.500, F.A.C., shall submit an
annual report for the preceding calendar year to the Department on DEP Form 62-710.901(3),
“Annual Report by Used Oil and Used Oil Filter Handlers. Although this reporting will be  for
the previous site, please provide the facility’s annual report for 2019.  


4. Pictures: Please provide pictures of the front, side and inside of the company’s box truck.
I will try to find some guidance documents regarding using rail carts for used oil and send it in a
separate email.
FDEP’s Hazardous Waste Program Website: https://floridadep.gov/waste/permitting-compliance-
assistance/content/hazardous-waste-management-main-page
 
Please submit the above records within 14 days of this email (03/05/2020). If you have any
additional questions or concerns, you may contact me at this email address or the below phone
number.
 
Thank you Larry for your hospitality during FDEP’s CEI.
 
Regards,
 


Justin Stark
Environmental Specialist II
Compliance Assurance Program – Hazardous Waste
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Southeast District
3301 Gun Club Road, MSC 7210-1
West Palm Beach, FL 33406
Justin.Stark@floridadep.gov
Office: 561.681.6648


 



mailto:Justin.Stark@FloridaDEP.gov

mailto:larry@aws-waste.com

https://floridadep.gov/waste/permitting-compliance-assistance/content/hazardous-waste-management-main-page

https://floridadep.gov/waste/permitting-compliance-assistance/content/hazardous-waste-management-main-page

http://www.dep.state.fl.us/

mailto:Justin.Stark@floridadep.gov





 





